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FIRST IN-PERSON MEETING
We are feeling even more excited about the future of
the Skills4Life project after meeting in-person in
Germany to discuss current progress. A big thank
you to our wonderful hosts at Universität Paderborn
for their warm welcome and hospitality.

MEETING IN GERMANY!

WHAT WAS DISCUSSED?

PARTNERS
MEET IN
PADERBORN!

In addition to clarifying next steps toward our
upcoming outputs, the meeting in Paderborn was a
great opportunity to cement the measures we will take
as a partnership to guarantee project success. These
include official strategies for dissemination, long-
term impact and exploitation, quality assurance
and risk management.

“IN 2019, THE RATE OF YOUNG
PEOPLE AGED 16-29 YEARS AT

RISK OF POVERTY OR SOCIAL
EXCLUSION IN THE EU WAS

25.1%, OR 18.6 MILLION YOUNG
PEOPLE”

EUROSTAT, 2021
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Thanks to the contributions of our partners at the in-person meeting in Paderborn, we have developed
frameworks and templates to offer a clear roadmap for future project activities. We brainstormed possible
activities for the Training Package for Adult Educators, as well as outlining the structure of the Serious
Game. With these logistics out of the way, we can now get to the work of creating these outputs so that we can
disseminate them to the people that will ultimately benefit from them!  

We’re excited to start putting together the Skills4Life project
outputs. Our priorities over the next few months include:

Work Package 2 (Skills4Life Training Package for Adult
Educators): Partners will begin to develop content for the
Training Package, which comprises a Handbook and In-Service
Training Programme.
Work Package 3 (Skills4Life Serious Game): Partners will
begin to develop content for the Skills4Life Serious Game’s
“levels”.
Development of the Project Website 

...and much more!

WORK ON OUR DELIVERABLES BEGINS!

MOVING FORWARD

NEXT STEPS
DID 

YOU 
KNOW?

Meetings of the Skills4Life
partnership will mostly occur

online, but a handful of future in-
person meetings will be

organised in Poland, Ireland,
and Austria. In addition, we will

organise a training course for
youth workers in France! 

LEFT: SOME PHOTOS FROM THE IN-PERSON PROJECT

MEETING IN PADERBORN

ABOVE: WE WERE HOSTED IN PADERBORN BY OUR

FANTASTIC PARTNERS THE UNIVERSITÄT PADERBORN.


